
UpdaƟng of Student Details 

The Ministry of EducaƟon (MOE) would like to request for an update of your informaƟon and your 
child’s/ward’s informaƟon via the Student Details Form (SDF) for the purpose of providing educaƟonal 
services to your child/ward in MOE schools. At the start of the new academic year, all parents/legal 
guardians are requested to login to the SDF portal via the URL below using your Singpass account to 
submit your informaƟon and informaƟon of your child/ward. Authorised Caregivers can only submit your 
own informaƟon. The SDF portal can be accessed via desktop computers or mobile devices such as 
laptops and mobile phones. We seek your kind assistance to complete the submission by 31 Jan 2024 if 
you have not already done so. You may also wish to know that the SDF portal will be accessible Ɵll the 
last day of Term 4 for you to provide Ɵmely updates of your informaƟon and/or your child’s/ward’s 
informaƟon. For further enquiries, please contact us at damai_ss@moe.edu.sg. 

File aƩachment: 

SDF LeƩer to Parent - Damai Sec 2024.pdf 

  


